Dear Delegate,

I am writing to request that you keep the $250,000 in the Governor’s operating budget designated for the Center of Excellence in Nonvisual Access to Commerce, Public Information, and Education.  
This grant will enable the National Federation of the Blind to gather resources to teach government officials, businesspersons, and educators how to make their content accessible to blind persons.

This small investment will reap dividends for Maryland for many years to come. Blind persons will have the greater opportunities to obtain a quality education and to participate in all aspects of community life. Governmental agencies will be more inclusive in providing information and services to all of the public. The business community will be able to sell more products and services to all of the community including the blind. 

Thank you for considering my views. Please protect the money for this important project.
Sincerely,

